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Our President's  Message
As PSC season begins to wind 
down, I am reminded of the 
feelings that go along with 
moving to a new duty station, 
adjusting to new neighbors, 
taking on a new role, and trying 
to and a sense of connection and
community. The unique 
challenges and sacrifices of 
military families inspires us to 
continually improve our service 

 delivery at Hunt Military Communities. During September 
we will have several community-wide focuses. The first is 
Suicide Prevention Month. This month we will be hosting 
several speakers and sharing important educational 
materials on this most important topic. On average, 22 
active or retired service members take their own lives 
each day, and unfortunately I know this pain too well 
having lost several of my Marines to suicide. We can help 
those in need by learning the warning signs and the 
appropriate resources available to help service members 
in need. Please look at the schedule of events you can 
attend and help us make mental health a priority for our 
military families. The other notable event is the 
anniversary of 9/11. In memory of those who lost their 
lives and those whose lives are forever changed, we will 
be hosting Never Forget Walks in each of our 
communities. Additionally, we will have an opportunity for 
children to write a 100-word essay on “What It Means To 
Be A Patriot,” to help them grasp the selfless commitment 
of their family service member. More information to 
follow on both of these important events. We look 
forward to your participation. Thank you for allowing us 
the opportunity to serve you. 

Bryan Stann
CEO
Hunt Military Communities

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com

Up Coming Contest:
Our LAST Yard of the Month contest of 2021 : Starts Sept 2nd and ends Sept 9th, Put 
your yard's photo on the comment of the contest post on the Vance Family Housing 
page, winners will be announced Sept 10th for a $25. gift card

Pet of The Month: Starts Sept 10th and ends Sept16th, Put your pet's photo on the 
comment of the contest post on the Vance Family Housing page, winners will be 
announced Sept 17th for a $25. gift card.

Football Team Contest Starts  ends Sept 28th

COVID-19 Update
Unfortunately, with COVID-19 we have been unable to host any community 
events. However, be sure to check out our Facebook page for trivia, fun activities 
to do at home, and just some good upbeat happy posts!At this time, we are still 
doing virtual move ins and move outs. We are doing our best to keep everyone 
informed of all the changes and to help keep everyone safe and healthy!As a 
reminder, all routine work orders are still on hold until further notice due to 
COVID-19. We will update when we are able to resume. They will then be worked on 
in the order they were received.

Have You Registered?
As of September 1st, we are going "PAY" PERLESS! That means online payments 
options only! Residents may utilize the following online payment 
services: Hunt Resident App, Hunt Resident Portal, WIPS Walk in payment 
System. The safe, secure, and seamless way to make payments. Please set up 
your account on the resident portal if you have not already done so. 
Please be sure to get this completed. Please contact our office if you 
need assistance setting up online payments via the Hunt Resident App/Portal or 
WIPS

Recipe Corner
Homemade Ice Cream
INGREDIENTS
1¾ cups heavy cream
1¼ cup whole milk
¾ cup sugar
⅛ teaspoon fine sea salt
1 tablespoon vanilla extract or 1 vanilla bean split in half lengthwise or
Optional: 2 cups of add-ins – soft brownies, cookies, and blondies work great

DIRECTIONS

Pour 1 cup of the cream into a saucepan and add the sugar, salt. Scrape the seeds of 
the vanilla bean into the pot and then add the vanilla pod to the pot. Warm the 
mixture over medium heat, just until the sugar dissolves. Remove from the heat and 
add the remaining cream, milk, and vanilla extract (if using extract). Stir to combine 
and chill in the refrigerator.
When ready to churn, remove the vanilla pod, whisk mixture again and pour into ice 
cream maker. Churn according to the manufacturer’s instructions. Transfer the 
finished ice cream to an airtight container and place in the freezer until ready to 
serve. Enjoy!

Happy Labor Day
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Bene�ts of Paying Online
Eliminates the Need to Drop O� Payments
Secure Payments Can Be Made Right from Your Phone
or Device
Payments are Posted to Your Account Immediately
Email Receipts are Sent Directly to Your Inbox
Never Forget a Payment Again, Set Up Recurring
Account Payments
Pay Without Fees for Direct Bank Account Payments

The Safe, Secure, and Seamless way to make payments.

Please contact our o�ce if you need assistance setting up online
payments via the Hunt Resident App/Portal or WIPS. 

WIPS
walk in payment system

Scan the QR code with your
phone to download the 
Hunt Resident App

Starting September 1st HMC will be accepting online payment options only.
Residents may utilize the following online payment services:

Hunt Resident App      • Hunt Resident Portal • WIPS Walk In Payment System




